



2701 Muegge Road • St. Charles, MO 63303 www.fbcstcharles.org • (636) 928-1311

## **Welcome to Awana Clubs!**

Wednesdays 6:30-8:00 pm

Dear Parent.

We are glad your child is interested in our Awana Club at First Baptist Church of St. Charles! Awana stands for Approved Workman Are Not Ashamed! Awana clubs is an exciting program for kids to learn about God's love and His plan for our lives. It consists of three parts: Game Time, Small Group (Bible memory/handbook time), and Large Group (story time). Learn more at www.Awana.org. All of our clubs are led by trained adults with clear background checks.

Clubbers age 2-4 meet in the preschool area. <u>Clubbers grades K-6 meet in & dismiss from the gymeach night.</u> Clubbers will only be released to a parent or other authorized person. Please wear tennis shoes to each club night.

Your child will receive an **Entrance Booklet** for their particular club, which is the first step in Awana achievement. Please work at home to help your child complete this booklet in the next few weeks. Bring it back with you each time you come, say your Bible verse to a leader, and they will sign that you have passed that section. When the booklet is finished, your child is eligible to purchase an **Awana handbook & uniform!** Remember, if you have not paid your \$10 annual registration fee (per child), please do so as soon as possible. You may pay online as well.

Parents, siblings and friends are welcome to attend Awana Clubs:

**Puggles:** 2 year old boys and girls (must be age 2 by August 1)

(parent must remain in the church building during each club night)

**Cubbies**: 3 and 4 year old boys and girls (must be age 3 or 4 by August 1)

(parent must remain in the church building during each club night)

**Sparks:** Kindergarten through 2nd grade boys and girls

**T&T (Truth & Training)**: 3rd through 6th grade boys and girls

If you do not have a church home, we would like to invite you to visit our worship service on Sundays at 8:45am (choir led) or 11:00am (band led). Please visit our website at www.fbcstcharles.org for more information or call our church office.

Sincerely,

Tim Helmick Awana Commander